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To:
Subject:

Stephen E. Nevil <mr.nevst@sbcglobal.net>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 10:34 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

IF THIS NEW REGULATION (RIN 3038-AC61 ) IS
IMPLEMENTED I WILL NOT BE ABLE TO TRADE
ANY MORE.I CAN’T AFFORD THE AMOUNT OF FUNDS
NEEDED.

STEPHEN NEVIL


